IMPORTANT UPDATE FROM THE ABBOT PUBLIC LIBRARY - June 13, 2020

Beginning Monday, June 29th, the Abbot Library will start to accept returns of library items to the
outdoor drop boxes only.

Items checked out prior to the Library’s closing may be returned from Monday, June 29th through
Thursday, July 2nd, as we prepare to offer “curbside” pick-up service on July 6th, following the
Independence Day holiday.

Please stay tuned to our website, blog at abbotpubliclibrary.wordpress.com, and Facebook page for
additional details about returning items and our upcoming curbside pick up service!

Please also note that we are unable to accept any book donations, at this time.

For those of you wondering about our start dates for receiving returns and offering curbside service,
we’re glad you’re eager to borrow library materials, and we’re looking forward to making materials
available to you. Unfortunately, it has taken time to prepare the building and acquire the necessary
supplementary equipment to provide service in a way that protects the health and safety of patrons
and staff.

We appreciate your understanding and patience!
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